
 

30th April 2018 
 
 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 

SATs BREAKFAST CLUB 
 
 

We will be having a breakfast club at St Mary’s for Year 6 pupils, starting on Thursday May 10th 
and ending on Thursday May 17th. Children are welcome to come to the school at 8:15 to have 
toast, jam, a piece of fruit, a breakfast bar and a glass of juice. The club will be run by Mrs Lee, 
Mrs Weston and Mrs Rudge. 
 
Previous Year 6 children have appreciated this opportunity, as it has provided them with the 
chance to relax and talk to their friends before their exams. 
 
We would welcome a £3.50 contribution for each child who attends. This would cover the costs 
of their provisions for the week. If you wish your child to join the breakfast club, you must 
complete the form and return with the money to your child’s class teacher by Friday 4th May, so 
that we can buy enough food and drink for everyone. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Year 5/6 Team 
 

 
Year 6 SAT’s Breakfast 

 
My child  ___________________________________  will be attending the breakfast club from 
Thursday 10th  May to Thursday 17th May 2018. 
 
I have paid £3.50 voluntary contribution cash enclosed/parentpay (preferred method) 
 
Signed: ______________________   
 
If your child has any particular food allergies, please provide details below: 
__________________________________________________________________________                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 


